Agendum

Oakland University

Board of Trustees

October 2, 2002

APPROVAL OF STATE CAPITAL OUTLAY BUDGET REQUEST

Fiscal Year 2004

5-Year Plan

A Recommendation
INTRODUCTION:

Annually, the university is asked to submit its capital outlay budget request to the Michigan Department of Management and Budget (DMB).  In this request, we are required to provide a five-year capital plan, long-term projections for enrollment, staffing and program development, and other information designed to help the State understand our capital needs.  Each year, as part of this process, the University reviews its prior year submission and updates information as appropriate.  As with last year, colleges and universities have been asked to submit only their top priority capital outlay request.  Consistent with the areas of “excellence” identified by the administration and the Board, a project to construct an Engineering Design Center and renovate space in Hannah Hall for Health Sciences is recommended as the university’s top priority request.  A copy of the entire proposed Capital Outlay Budget request is attached.

ATTACHMENT:


A.  Oakland University Fiscal Year 2004  5-Year Capital Outlay Plan

Recommendation

RESOLVED, that the Board of Trustees approve the submission of the State Capital Outlay Budget Request for Fiscal Year 2004, 5-year plan, as presented with this recommendation, to the State of Michigan, Department of Management and Budget.

Submitted to the President

on __________________, 2002 by

____________________________

Lynne C. Schaefer

Vice President for Finance and Administration

and Treasurer to the Board of Trustees

Recommended on ______________, 2002

to the Board for approval by

____________________________

Gary D. Russi

President

